
From: Jerod Anderson
To: Ashley Owens; Sara Egan
Cc: Rhonda Johnson
Subject: FW: Resignation from Coppell City Smart City Board
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 9:44:48 AM

FYI

-----Original Message-----
From: Anamika Gupta 
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 7:51 PM
To: Jerod Anderson <janderson@coppelltx.gov>
Subject: Resignation from Coppell City Smart City Board

Dear Jerod.

Please accept my resignation from Coppell City Smart City Board, effective immediately.

I am moving to Houston with my family, which will not allow me to attend and serve the board hereafter physically.

It was an honor for me to serve the board and the Coppell City. If I can do anything to help with transition or
anything else, please do let me know.

Thank you
Anamika Gupta

Sent from my iPhone




